
Dear Class, 
 
From this week (1st June), I will be back in school preparing for and welcoming the return of 
some classes.  
 
I am still your class teacher and I will continue to plan for your home learning.  
 
Please understand that marking will be less detailed. I will continue to stay in touch 
regularly, maintaining Class Dojo as a place to have our online community and celebrate 
work.  Weekly Zoom meetings will continue as usual. 
 
I hope you understand the reasons for this change. 
 
Miss Lennox 
 


